11" WORLD CONGRESS
ON SNOW AND MOUNTAIN TOURISM

ANDORRA - The World Congress on Show and Mountain Tourism
postponed until 2022

Dear participants,

The World Congress on Snow and Mountain Tourism, which was to
be held in 2020, has been postponed until 2022, according to the
recommendation and the social measures imposed by the health
authorities, as a result of the pandemic caused by the SARS-CoV-2.

The 11th World Congress on Show and Mountain Tourism will be
held in March 2022 in Andorra. All participants, professionals,
experts and authorities, will have the opportunity to meet for new
challenges.

In the meantime, we will strive to provide participants with the
best discussions and exchanges of views on current issues,
prioritizing, as usual, the interaction between the attending
professionals and the invited experts.

The goal is to enrich our knowledge and to be aware of the
newness around tourism and especially in mountain destinations,
taking into consideration the current situation and the new trends
that will shape our sector’s future.

Very soon you will receive more news.
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